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% Kenny, Ann
From: Kenny, Ann
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2001 3:37 PM
To: Summerhays, Jeannie
Subject: Draft memo to send to Steve Alexander to get review support from Ching-Pi Wang

Please review and let me know If you would iike any changes.
Thanks.
Ann
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DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY
NORTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE
SHORELANDS AND ENVIRONMENTAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

December 7, 2001

TO: Steve Alexander, Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program

VIA: Jeannie Summerhays, Manager

Shorelands and Environmental Assistance Program

FROM: Ann Kenny, Senior Permit Specialist
Shorelands and Environmental Assistance Program

SUBJECT: Request for review by Ching-Pi Wang

The Northwest Regional Office Shorelands and Environmental Assistance Program is in
the process of reviewing materials submitted to it by the Port of Seattle in accordance
with the requirements of the Section 401 Water Quality Certification it issued for the
proposed third unway and associated projects.

We recently received a monitoring plan entitled Third Runway Embankment
Seepage and Groundwater Monitoring Plan, submitted by Port of Seattle, on
November 16, 2001. Ecology needs to review and approve the plan.

Ann Kenny gave the report a quick review and determined that we need the
expertise of a hydrogeologist familiar with conditions at the Seattle-Tacoma
International Airport.

'We would like to request that Ching-Pi Wang review the monitoring plan and provide
Ms. Kenny with comments regarding its adequacy and any recommendations for changes
he determines are needed. Ms, Kenny has already provided Mr. Wang with her initial
impressions of the monitoring plan as well as a copy of the plan.

I am requesting that Mr. Wang provide Ms. Kenny with a memorandum with comments
no later than January 18, 2002,

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

cc: Ching-Pi Wang
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